
St Lawrence Jewry March 2017 
Newsletter 

St Lawrence Jewry is the church on Guildhall Yard, dedicated to bringing                      
                     the light of Christ to the City of London. 

 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

Apologies for sending another March 2017 newsletter.  I forgot to announce our Annual Guild Church 
Council Meeting (AGCM) on Monday 3rd April 2017 at 6pm here in St Lawrence Jewry.  This is an 
opportunity for all members of our electoral roll to attend and to review the work of the past year and 
ask questions about the future.  The meeting will be followed by refreshments. All are welcome to 
come along. 
 
Martin Woods, who has served us diligently for many years as our Churchwarden, Deanery Synod 
Representative, Petty Cash Officer and Cash Clerk, is withdrawing from all of these rolls.  The positions 
of Churchwarden and Deanery Synod Representative are to be elected during the AGCM.  Only people 
in our Electoral Roll can submit their nomination forms for these positions.  If you are interested to 
any of these positions, then please get in touch with David before the AGCM.  You can get the 
nomination forms from Katrina through email or in person at the church office. 
 
We are also looking for a volunteer who will act as our next Petty Cash Officer and Cash Clerk.  The 
volunteer would be required to come to the church twice a week for about 2 hours, to count the 
collections, record them and bank them; prepare cash payments for various church expenses; etc.  So 
if you can spare two hours of your time twice a week to help us with these very important rolls, then 
please do get in touch with David or Arnel. It may be possible to split the task between more than one 
person. 
 
 
God bless you all. 
 
 
David Parrott 
vicar@stlawrencejewry.org.uk 
 
If you receive this newsletter but would not wish to stay on our list please let us know straight away 
and we will remove you.   
 
 
Katrina Bradley 
katrina@stlawrencejewry.org.uk 
 
 
Arnel Sullano 
arnel@stlawrencejewry.org.uk 
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